[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Reviewers and Observers of the MMR,

Thank you for your participation in the 2020 MMR. The format for this MMR was different in years past because of unfortunate circumstances. However, we believe the experience of an MMR is valuable enough to conduct the MMR virtually given the circumstances. We are requesting your feedback regarding your experience with this year’s MMR. Please click on the following URL to provide your feedback (URL will be inserted here) – it should take about 5 minutes of your time. Your feedback is important to us and we have used this feedback from past years to make what we believe are improvements to the MMR. This year your feedback is especially important given the change in format so please take the time to complete this short survey. 

Again, thank you for your participation in the 2020 MMR and we look forward to your feedback.

Sincerely, 

John Ojeifo & Mulu Tilahun, 
Co-Chairs, MMR Planning Committee 


